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Message

Bismillahir Rahmanir Rahim

I welcome the first Convocation of the East West University.

The first Convocation marks an important milestone in the

development of the University. The credit for this laudable

achievement belongs to the founders, faculty, administration and

students of the University and their parents - all of whom have

contributed to its rapid progress.

I congratulate the first batch of graduates of the University on their

commendable achievement and wish them success in meeting the

challenge of the new century.

Professor A Q M Badruddoza Cho'ffilhury


